
From: Jo Johnson
To: harper@adeqstate.ar.us
Subject: CAFO
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 1:44:55 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I stand opposed to any regulation permitting the existence of the above-referenced
operation(s).

Not only is it damaging to the environment it is a shameful abuse of defenseless animals.

Yours truly,

Jo K. Johnson
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